CatchUp Math

THE LPPS FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER IS EXCITED TO OFFER THIS ONLINE INTERVENTION PROGRAM  
FREE 
TO OUR 6TH-12TH GRADE STUDENTS!


Learn more about the program at catchupmath.com
Limited subscriptions are available and are offered on a first come, first serve basis… Parents MUST visit the FRC during hours listed below to pick up their child’s  subscription.
10th-12th graders may pick up their subscriptions with a current school  ID
 NO exceptions will be made.


 $2OO VALUE



All inactive accounts from last year have been deleted. Parents must return to FRC in order to re-register their child back into the program.
Are you struggling to keep up with concepts covered in Math class? Did you miss some important skills that now have you completely confused as to what is going on?  Could you benefit from extra practice, video instruction, and more explanation?  This may be just the answer you’ve been waiting for!  For the 2017-2018 school year, the Family Resource Center is offering a FREE subscription to an online intervention Math program called Catch Up Math.  Simply visit the FRC to get your free subscription and start Catching Up!
Efficient and Engaging
The beauty of Catchup Math is that students only study the lessons they need. No wasted time! And, students are engaged by the games, videos, activities, and rich variety of Catchup Math. 
Why Do We Call It Catchup Math?
Learning math can have speed bumps. Catchup Math's diagnostic learning technology will identify the topics needing review and immediately prescribe them so students can catch up and then keep up. The program is COMPLETELY ONLINE.  Students will take an Auto-Enrollment test and be placed in our lowest level program where they have learning gaps. Then, students proceed at their own pace as far as they wish!
What Grades can benefit from this program?
CatchUp Math is being offered for 6th grade through high school!  Covers 6-7th Grade Math, Pre-Algebra, Algebra I & II, and Geometry!
Questions?  667-1098
Family Resource Center located inside Lit and Tech Center   9261 Florida Blvd. Walker, LA
Tuesday/Thursday  9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.  Wednesday 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
